
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

4th February 2025 

Rare Disease Day 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We would like to let you know that Pendle Community will be participating in Rare Disease Day on February 28th. 
This is a special day dedicated to raising awareness about rare diseases and supporting those affected by them. 

To show our support, we will be having a non-uniform day where students are encouraged to "Show Your Colours" 
by wearing bright and colourful clothing. 

For more information about Rare Disease Day and how you can get involved, please visit the official 
website: www.rarediseaseday.org. 

Thank you for your support and participation. 

Best wishes, 

 

Debra Grogan 

Headteacher 

✉ Oxford Road, Nelson, BB98LF 

☎ 01282 682260 

📧 reception@pchs.lancs.sch.uk 

🌐 www.pchs.lancs.sch.uk 
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